FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

Dear Fellows

I am glad that we have the official website of Journal of
BCPS (www.bcpsjournal.org) running successfully for
quite a few months. We look forward to transform our
beloved journal into an international standard journal,
where article submission, review process, author
notifications etc. will be done electronically along with
timely online publications. The web site has been
decorated with all these facilities and | invite all our
fellows for free registration. You will find the latest journal
along with archived old issues and can download any
content free. | earnestly request our valued authors to
submit their articles online and they can follow the review
status online by logging in personally. Your active
participation will make the website effective and vibrant

(J Banagladesh Coll Phys Surg 2015; 33: 245)

throughout the world and pave our way to achieve higher
recognitions and impact factor for our very own journal.

The website is still under development process and for
any difficulties or suggestions, please email to
journal.bcps@gmail.com.

I hope you will be more encouraged with your journal
and come forward with more article submissions and
website participation.

Thank you.

Prof. Khan Abul Kalam Azad
Editor-in-Chief
Journal of BCPS



